
 
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
July 7, 2004 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Brad Moffett at 7:04 p.m. 
Secretary Cheryl Baugh read the June meeting minutes. They were approved as read. 
Jim Mueller presented the treasurers’ report.   

 
 

Old Business 
 
Larison Rock was a successful hillclimb!   Lots of prizes thanks to Phil and Jerry Akins 

and everyone else who donated. 
We reviewed the sound meter results from June’s autocross.  Some cars were high, but 

not over legal limit. 
Tim Steck mentioned he had attended the NHA meeting at Freeze Out and it was 

discussed that blood type might be required on a sticker on helmets. 
Tim Steck made a motion that King, Queen, and Top Door Slammer should have signs at 

their pit sites.  It was seconded by Ruben Cruz and the motion passed to do in the 
future. 

Thanks to Bill Baugh for bringing up the trailer. 
Work station 4 needs to have designated areas for spectators.   
Reno race went well.  Jim Mueller won his class and Cheryl Baugh won her class.  Nice 

site! 
 
New Business 
 
The flyer party is scheduled at 5:30 p.m. Tuesday, July 13th at Jim Mueller’s office.  The 

flyer will include hillclimb and autocross 3 and 4 results. We also need to mention 
the date change to August 14th and 15th at Willamette Pass. 

Jerry Braunberger wanted to know who from the club will be going to Bremerton so that 
he can purchase food for the dinner.  About 19 EESCC member will attend. 

Jerry Braunberger also mentioned that our club trailers need to be moved from 
Jacobson’s yard.  He found a site with the Home Builders Association. If we are 
interested, he will follow-up on it.  We can put them at Jerry Akins until then. 

It was mentioned that we need spare tires for the trailers and Jerry Braunberger will 
purchase them. 

A motion was made to allow David Boyd, of ACCO, to use our timing trailer for the 
Shoot Out in October.  It was seconded and passed. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:12 p.m.      
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